Office of the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs

University of the Philippines Diliman
1st Floor, South Wing, Quezon Hall
UP Diliman, Quezon City

Telefax: (632) 928-2886

Email: ovcsa@upd.edu.ph

22 March 2017
MEMORANDUM NO. JFA 2017-057

FOR: Deans and Heads of Academic Units
Associate Deans for Student Affairs
College Secretaries
Student Affairs Coordinators

=
FROM: rof\Jerwin F. Agpaba
ice Chancellor for Student Affairs

SUBJECT: Student Insurance Briefer

We would like to enjoin everyone to disseminate the attached Student Insurance
Briefer to all students and other stakeholders. For the welfare of the students, UP Diliman
procured a Group Policy Insurance for all students (including the UP Integrated School)
and the UP Diliman Extension Program in Pampanga, who are officially registered in the
first and second semesters of AY 2016-2017.

Thank you for your usual support and cooperation.
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